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CLARINGTON -- The Municipality is asking to send three senior staff members along on a 
Region-planned trip to Europe, to further investigate incineration. 
Clarington's councillors voted to permit Planning Director David Crome and Operations 
Director Fred Horvath to participate in the trip, slated for July. At the same time, they also 
chose to ask to have another member of Clarington's planning department, Faye Langmaid, 
to go along. 
  
"Faye is the manager of special projects and this has been deemed to be a special project," 
said Mr. Crome. "I rely on her to be the lead person" on the energy from waste file. 
  
The trip is to take staff and councillors from the region to look at incinerators already in 
operation in several European nations. 
  
Of the five short-listed sites for the York-Durham incinerator, four are in Clarington.  

 


